
   t is my honor and pleasure to humbly submit my name again to serve on the San
   Fernando Valley Bar Association Executive Committee, this year as Secretary. My interest in the Bar
   Association programs and member benefi ts has grown with my considerable experience. While serving for 
many years as the Co-Chair of the ARS Committee, I have been able to see the importance of connecting great San 
Fernando Valley lawyers with deserving legal consumers. Three years ago, I was elected to the Board as a Trustee 
and soon offered my hand in a position of leadership. Last year, I served as the Treasurer of the Association and I can 
assure you that every dollar is carefully accounted for and allocated all to the benefi t of our members.
 This year, I am offering to act as Secretary to the Executive Board in order to carry on the fi ne work started by 
outgoing President Kira Masteller and the progressive vision of the incoming President, Alan Kassan. Over the last 
several years, I have had the pleasure of working with Alan and I am genuinely impressed by his ability to carefully 
consider multiple sides of an issue and to promote cooperation all for the common good of our members. I pledge 
to work closely with Alan to actively engage members and to provide an ever expanding cache of benefi ts and 
services to our members.
 Thank you in advance for your vote and support for my bid to become the Secretary of this fi ne organization.

DAVID G. JONES    
CANDIDATE FOR TREASURER

BARRY P. GOLDBERG   
CANDIDATE FOR SECRETARY 

   am excited to be nominated for Treasurer and have the opportunity to serve on 
   the San Fernando Valley Bar Association Board. It is a true honor to have the
   opportunity to be involved in a leadership position.
 I genuinely believe in the importance of our Bar Association as a means for connecting the 
attorneys of the San Fernando Valley.
 I have been practicing in various areas of civil litigation for nearly twenty years, sixteen of which have been in the San 
Fernando Valley, in Woodland Hills. The primary emphasis for my practice has been employment law, advice and litigation. 
My fi rm, Santiago & Jones, specializes in employment law, transactional estate work, complex probate and estate litigation 
disputes and general civil litigation matters.
 I am an active member of the SFVBA Attorney Referral Service for employment matters, and serve as a member of 
the Bar’s Attorney Referral Service Committee. My involvement with the Bar referrals has been very rewarding, and is a 
highlight of my Bar activities. Clearly, the legal guidance and support that our Bar Association provides to Valley residents 
in need is one of SFVBA’s lasting accomplishments.
 My primary focus is to increase membership and energize member participation through social functions offered by 
our Bar Association. I believe that the ability to network with fellow Bar members with various areas of legal expertise 
can prove invaluable for both new members and established attorneys In the community. Given the relationships created 
at such events, our Bar should strive to create member friendly events which attract new members and encourage 
existing members’ relationships.
 So with this, I ask that you cast your vote for me, I will work tirelessly to bring energy and creativity to the SFVBA, in 
an effort to improve our Bar Association and honor your trust.
 Thank you for your support and vote.


